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Congratulations to Our Wrestling Team 
 

 

The Wrestling Team was congratulated for winning their first NJCAA 

District Championship in twenty-five years!  All ten wrestlers who 

competed qualified for the NJCAA National Wresting Championships 

which will be held March 3 and 4.  The coaches and student athletes on the 

team will be recognized at the March Board Meeting.   
 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Our Newly-Tenured Faculty! 
 

 

Frances Figg – Architecture 
 

 

 

 

Action Exhibits and Purchasing Schedules Approved   All exhibits presented to 

the Board were approved, including a student college tour and an agreement with 

Loyola Medicine. See the Board of Trustees website for information on all of the 

items that went to the Board of Trustees in February. 
 

 
 

“Triton College is a Wonderful Host” 
 

 

President Mary-Rita Moore shared excerpts from a letter received from 

community members grateful for the many Triton activities they’ve attended on 

campus, including the Holiday Festival of Trees, Car Show, concerts, athletic 

events, and Cernan Center shows.  The letter stated “Triton has provided us with 

a ‘space’ close to home where we have felt safe and welcome” as they attended 

events that “provided fun and memories that we still talk about.” 
 

Vice Chairwoman Diane Viverito, who recently attended a Triton basketball 

game with family members, encouraged everyone to come to athletic events and 

enjoy Triton’s exciting teams.   
 

 

 

Upcoming Employee Events 

• Classified In-Service Day – Thursday, March 16, 2023 

• Mid-Management In-Service Day – Friday, March 17, 2023 

 

 

 

 

https://www.triton.edu/about/administration/board-of-trustees/

